
Thank you for the consultation. 

FGW is happy with the template Office of Rail Regulation contract. FGW is prepared to pay 
for connection to new sites so long as this is in line with Office of Rail Regulation pricing 
review and other policies and that there is no double counting of cost with renewal and 
maintenance of the connection having already been paid for through the enhancement 
funding of new sites. 
 
FGW has no objection to the proposals in the consultation. 
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